
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
11 ROUTE DE SUISSE 
CH – 1295 MIES 
 
FOUNDED 1904 

TEL +41 22 950 95 00 
FAX +41 22 950 95 01 
info@fim.ch  
WWW.FIM-LIVE.COM 

 
 

About the FIM (www.fim-live.com) 
The FIM (Fédération Internationale de Motocyclisme) founded in 1904, is the governing body for motorcycle sport and the 
global advocate for motorcycling. The FIM is an independent association formed by 111 National Federations throughout 
the world. It is recognised as the sole competent authority in motorcycle sport by the International Olympic Committee 
(IOC). Among its 50 FIM World Championships the main events are MotoGP, Superbike, Endurance, Motocross, Supercross, 
Trial, Enduro, Cross-Country Rallies and Speedway. Furthermore, the FIM is also active and involved in the following areas: 
public affairs, road safety, touring and protection of the environment. The FIM was the first international sports 
federation to impose an Environmental Code in 1994. 
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FIM MXGP/MX2/ Women’s  
Motocross World Championships  

2020 MXGP Calendar Update – 18 March  

 

MXGP of Italy and Germany rescheduled 

The FIM and Infront Moto Racing would like to inform that there have been further changes made to the 
2020 MXGP racing calendar.  

The MXGP of Italy, taking place at the legendary Maggiora circuit, will now be rescheduled from the 17th 
of May to the 5th of July. Alongside, the MXGP of Germany in Teutschenthal will move from the 24th of May 
to the 9th of August.  

With the current pandemic of the coronavirus, these changes have been vital in order to ensure the health 
and safety of the staff, teams, riders and fans. Infront Moto Racing along with the FIM, FIM Europe and the 
local organisers are working hard in order to preserve the FIM Motocross World Championship calendar as 
much as possible.  

The FIM Motocross World Championship is planning to return with the MXGP of Russia taking place at the 
impressive Orlyonok venue on the 7th of June 2020. We would like to thank you for your understanding 
and cooperation during this time. 
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